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In accordance with the Trump Administration’s February 2025 memorandum – Radical Transparency About Wasteful

Spending – the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) has been terminating numerous grants. HHS maintains the

Tracking Accountability in Government Grants System (TAGGS), a database of grants awarded by HHS’s twelve operating

divisions, including the NIH, and the running list of terminated grants can be found here.
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https://hooperlundy.com

